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Workman® Twin-Leg Personal Fall Limiter Phase-Out 
 

PITTSBURGH, Feb 2017 – Please be aware that MSA Fall Protection will be officially 
discontinuing the Workman Twin-Leg range of Personal Fall Limiters as pictured below.  
The Workman Twin-Leg PFL line of products has long been a high-performing PFL 
option for MSA, but is being replaced the by our line of Workman Mini & Latchways Mini 
PFL products. The MSA Workman & Latchways lines of personal fall limiters are 
extremely durable, compact, and lightweight & provide a lower cost of ownership and 
include new & exciting features that provide excellent safety, performance, and 
affordability.   
 
A limited number of Workman Twin-Leg PFL products are still available, so proponents of 
the brand are encouraged to move quickly before stock is depleted.  
 
As a result, the Workman Twin-Leg PFL range will be eliminated as of September 30th, 
2017 globally.  
 
 
Please refer to Legacy Product Conversion Guide, 4600-058-MC, for alternative part 
numbers. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards,  

 

Marc Harkins 
Product Group Manager, Fall Protection 
 
 
 
 
 
 


